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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     # 12-2503     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: December 4, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve proprietary purchase of Motorola annual maintenance 

and support contract for 800 MHz (megahertz) public safety radio system - 
$349,765  

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of Motorola annual 
proprietary maintenance and support, in substantially the form attached, for 800 MHz 
public safety radio system for an annual cost of $349,765 from Motorola Solutions, Inc.  
 
Background 
On May 25, 1991, the City Commission awarded a contract to Motorola for the 
construction of a 26-channel 800 MHz public safety/public services radio communications 
system.  Since system acceptance and warranty expiration, the maintenance has been 
renewed annually.  The radio system is proprietary to Motorola, and only Motorola-trained 
and authorized contractors may work on the system for maintenance and repair. 
 
Motorola’s Service Agreement provides maintenance, repair and replacement service on 
the City’s communications infrastructure, alerting systems and subscriber radios.  The 
City’s communications infrastructure consists of three communications towers, four 
microwave hops, 83 repeaters, 9 Fire-Rescue Station alerting systems, and 2,078 
subscriber radios and related equipment. 

 

Resource Impact 

There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $349,765. 
   

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 
     FISCAL 

 
SUB 

   
SUB 

  
YEAR FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

OBJECT 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME 

 
AMOUNT  

2013 581 01 
CENTRAL 
SERVICES ITS020101 

RADIO 
COMMUNICATIONS 3410 

RADIO REPAIR 
& 
MAINTENANCE $349,765  

       
TOTAL $349,765  
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Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Motorola Service Agreement 
 
 

 
Prepared By:  Richard Ewell, Procurement Specialist II 
                       Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:  Mike Maier, Information Technology Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


